
31 December, 2012

Hello Master Sun,

It has been great staying at the S.H. Ho College over the 
past several months. Im glad to have been a part of the 
family and community the college has cultivated. The 
local friends, exchange students, sporting events, 
communal dining, high table dinners, and of course 
faculty like yourself have positively changed the 
dynamic of my experience here in Hong Kong and at 
CUHK.

I hope you and your wife are having a great time 
connecting with you son again in California! You guys 
must be proud parents - your son has many achieve-
ments I only hope to partially attain one day.

I would like to wish you and your family a very happy 
and healthy new year! Have fun celebrating!

I've also attached the picture of us before you left HK.

I hope our paths cross again soon - keep in touch.

Sincerely,
Stacie Leung


